
From The Principal
Dear Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School Families,

As we step into the month of May, we're greeted with the warmth of spring (and rain) and the
excitement of new opportunities for our students. This month's newsletter is dedicated to
partnering with you to ensure our students thrive during the assessment season.

This past week, 8th grade students took the science test, and next week all students will take the
English Language Arts assessment, followed by the next week all students will take the math
assessment.

State testing is an integral part of our educational system, providing valuable insights into our
students' academic progress and helping us identify areas where they may need additional support.
While we understand that testing can sometimes cause stress for both students and parents,
please know that we are committed to creating a supportive and encouraging environment for our
students during this time.

As we prepare for these assessments, we want to emphasize the importance of support,
encouragement, and collaboration between home and school. Here are a few ways families can
provide assistance and encouragement:
- If at all possible, please schedule any appointments outside the school day.
- Encourage your student to get a good night's sleep.
- Celebrate achievements by acknowledging your student's hard work and perseverance.
- Emphasize the importance of effort and improvement rather than solely focusing on the outcome
of the assessment.



This time of year is not only filled with state assessments. We have many fun activities to look
forward to. You will find more information on that below.

Warm regards,

Lori Dilbeck
NKN Middle School Principal

Important Dates To Remember!
MAY 6 - Professional Development NO SCHOOL
MAY 7 - MAY 10 - ELA SBAC Testing
MAY 11 - Thorns Game FT - 8th grade only
MAY 13 - MAY 17 - Math SBAC Testing
May 17 - DAY OF SERVICE
MAY 22 - 5th Grade Family Orientation Night (5:00-6:00)
MAY 27 - Memorial Day NO SCHOOL
MAY 29 - 5th Grade visitation

MAY 31 - Secret Garden Spring Dance (All Grades) 6:00pm - 8:00pm.
Cost $5.00 OR 15 Sand dollars \ Food and drinks available $.50 - $2.00

Important Dates to Come.......
Tentatively Forecasted for June

June 13 - Last day of school - early release

Cell Phones At School
We understand it's important that you have a way to reach your child, but just a reminder about cell
phone usage at school.

Students should not carry their phones or have them during class. They need to be turned off
and kept in their locker during the school day (including breakfast and lunch).
If a student needs to make a call, they are allowed to use the phone during morning break and
lunch (and of course for an emergency situation).
Students may use their phone and/or watch on the bus (to and from school), but upon arriving
to school, phones and watches must be turned off.



English



Spanish

Middle School Summer Enrichment
Registration
Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

* Indicates required question

Student's First & Last Name *

Your answer

https://accounts.google.com/Login?continue=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSdv0AKCGZ8z3NisCgYqeGIJG5unr-sRGwXhpQVnMV28OU1IjQ%2Fviewform%3Ffbzx%3D3193106794903006059


Head, Heart, Hands, and Health are the four Hs in 4‑H, and they are the four values members work
on through fun and engaging programs.



If you should need to contact us for attendance purposes, please
email us at msattendance@nknsd.org. Please include the following:

Students First and Last name
Reason for the absence
Date or time they will return

We are not always by our phone, so by emailing us it will help keep
your student's attendance up to date!

We understand that students miss school due to illness, appointments or personal reasons, but we
want to partner with you to make sure your student is as successful as possible. Students with
strong attendance are more likely to succeed in school and in future employment. All absences
impact student performance, and they miss out on valuable instructional time.

mailto:msattendance@nknsd.org


Lot's of food and
celebration

Pinata Fun!

Karli running the cotten
candy machine!





If You Have Medications On File At School - PLEASE READ!!
All medication must be picked up by the last day of school.
Any medications left in the office at the end of the school year will be discarded.



New Hours for NKN
Health and Wellness

Nuevo horario para NKN
Health and Wellness

Marie Giani / LeeAnn McNutt


